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Due to COVID, the First Grade Project Based Learning (PBL) Acorns to Oaks project had to be adapted 

this year.  Instead of the monthly trips the Acorns (students) were making to the Golden Wheel and weekly 

visits to the school by the Oaks (adults), bi-monthly art projects were created by the students and shared 

with residents of the Minneapolis Health and Rehabilitation Center (MHRC) and long term care unit at the 

Ottawa County Health Center (OCHC).  

 

For their final project, students made May baskets which contained paper flowers they had made, and nu-

merous other items for the residents.  These items were donated by MGS students, families and staff.             

Donations included large-print books, stationary, magazines, puzzles, board games, artificial flowers, CD’s, 

DVD’s, and lotion.  The baskets were assembled and delivered by first grade students to residents at 

OCHC and MHRC on Friday, May 7, 2021. 

1st Grade Teachers Adapt Project Based Learning Due to COVID 




